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Upcoming Events: 

 
01/21/2021 – An Evening with 

Hawkeye 

 

For more information check out 

our Facebook Event Pages.  

Check us out online: 

Facebook @gmc592aa 

or 

www.scoutingvermont.org/council-

alumni-association 

 

Alumni Committee Members 
 

• Monica Gragg 

• Brad Jenkins 

• Dave McAllister 

• Walter Morris 

• Barry Simays 

• Richard Simays 

Contact Us 

info@gmcaa.org 

 

 

Tales from the Trail 

 
In our last newsletter, we featured a Q&A with Hawkeye, about his trek 

along the Long Trail. On January 21st , join us for a special Evening With 

Hawkeye – Tales from the Trail. Clint “Hawkeye” Buxton will be reviewing 

highlights from his 272 mile Long Trail End to End hike this Fall, sharing 

thoughts about the grandeur of a Vermont wonder-trek, gear tips, dos 

and don’ts and critical decision-making in the wilderness. Come with your 

gear questions, experiences and BYO Hot Cocoa! 

 

To register: go to ‘Calendar’ on the GMC website, Click on the event 

notice, and enter your info. After registration, you will receive the info to 

login to and participate in this Zoom presentation. 

Camp Sunrise Photos 
Tom Papp is currently working on his Woodbadge tickets. For one of his 

tickets he is creating an online photo album of identifiable plaques/flags 

from the Bush Lodge Dining Hall. He has collected and identified over 400 

photos and he is currently uploading the photos to an album online. 

Council is working out details of how to make these photos accessible for 

the public, but here are a couple from his project:  
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A New Look 
We have a new name and a new logo! The national Boy Scouts of America 

Alumni & Friends has changed the name to BSA Alumni, and they have 

come up with a great new logo – see it on the first page.  

 

Here is the story of our new logo: Today, a Scout campfire continues to 

be a place where friendships form, songs are sung, laughter is shared, 

and lessons are learned. Stories and skits are told and retold, as they 

have been by generations of America’s young people. The new symbol 

chosen by the Alumni Association of the Boy Scouts of America is: a 

campfire. It welcomes you to rekindle your relationship with Scouting. 

Twelve rocks form our fire ring to remind us of our duty to live by the 

Scout Law, and the circle itself symbolizes the inclusiveness of Scouting. 

The sticks that burn brightly together remind us of our duty to one other; 

and like Scouting, the flames are eternal, bringing warmth and light to the 

world. 

                  

                                      


